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% of employees where Mitie 
control salary paid Real 
Living Wage

% of employees through 
Apprenticeship scheme

% of women on MLT

% of of racially diverse 
colleagues on MLT

Spend with VCSEs

% of Spend with SMEs 
(Group; commit to maintain 
public sector % SME spend 
above 33% target)

% of Spend on Supplier 
Management Framework

Number of Volunteer Paid 
Hours 

Number of Health and 
Wellbeing training hours 
delivered

Armed Forces recruitment 
*This target relates to 
maintaining Armed forces 
recruitment at a percentage 
of 0.5% above population 
average

CO2 Emissions (tonnes)
*baseline data has changed 
due to the acquisition of 
Interserve and the 
subsequent addition of 
buildings, fleet etc.

% of Fleet Zero Carbon

Waste to landfill (tonnes)
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